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February 14, 2025 

Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, Registrar: 

Re:  Orangeville Hydro Limited 
Application for 2025 Electricity Distribution Rates – EB-2024-0048 
Submission of updated IRM Rate Generator Model 

Please find enclosed an updated IRM Rate Generator Model. Orangeville Hydro has revised its 

2025 IRM rate application, to withdraw its request to dispose of its Group 1 Deferral and 

Variance (DVA) account balances. Orangeville Hydro would like to further investigate the 

balances within commodity accounts 1588 and 1589. After removing commodity accounts 1588 

and 1589, the overall Group 1 DVA disposition balance is significantly lower than the threshold 

set by the OEB to allow disposition of DVA balances, which is why all Group 1 DVA balances 

have been withdrawn. These balances will be brought forward for disposition in its 2026 IRM 

rate application. 

Please contact me if you have any questions on this matter. 

Yours truly, 

Amy Long 
Chief Financial Officer 
Amy.long@orangevillehydro.on.ca 
519-942-8000
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